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Ms. Shirley Walsh 
Senior Legal Counsel, Regulatory 
Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro 
P.O. Box 12400 
Hydro Place, Columbus Drive  
St. John’s, NL  A1B 4K7 
 
Dear Ms. Walsh: 
 
Re: Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro - 4th Quarter Report for period ending 

December 31, 2023 - To NLH - Request to File Updated Report 
 
In Hydro’s “Quarterly Regulatory Report for the Quarter Ended December 31, 2023”, filed with 
the Board on February 14, 2024, it was stated “Hydro will provide the financial data in Appendix 
E once audited financial information becomes available”. 
 
The Board requests that Hydro file the updated report with financial data in Appendix E as soon 
as possible.  
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the undersigned.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Jo-Anne Galarneau 

Board Secretary 
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